
Minutes of May 1, 2013 LWRHOA Board meeting 

In attendance:  Tara Hopwood, Koper Wong, Richard Mellon, Bob Geary 

The following officers were elected: 

President Koper Wong 

Vice President Richard Mellon 

Secretary Regina Aiello 

Treasurer Bob Geary 

Chief Technology Officer Tara Hopwood 

 

There were two major discussions:   

 

1. How to improve the use of technology to more effectively communicate with our members and 

manage the affairs of the association.   

a. Tara Hopwood will investigate methods to better manage and share our information 

both among the board and with our members.   

b. We want to have a single point of contact for the association.  Changing our email 

address to: lwrhoa@theridgeline.com is a goal to be accomplished. 

 

2. How to organize an effort to engage all our members, by creating a block watch program, and 

having a summer social event this year in one of our parks.   

a. Richard Mellon will contact the City and our police department to organize the block 

watch program. 

b. The board will canvass their neighbors seeking volunteers willing to talk to their nearby 

neighbors and hand out information about the association and our goals.  Each board 

member will report back at our next meeting, scheduled for June 6, 2013. 

 

Other actions taken without meeting: 

 

1. Koper Wong was added as a signatory to our Bank of America account. 

2. The Board approved a requested increase in the cost for our service from Greenway Landscape, 

LLC. From $1116/mo. to $1200/mo. 
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